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Awards 
Well done to the following students on receiving merit 
awards last week; Oscar, Jacob, James, Archie (two 
awards), Kyla, Lachlan and Brooke. 
 

Next Monday we will be having a special 
assembly and book parade at 2.30pm. The 

theme for this year is: Australia! Story 
Country. You can either dress your child in 

Australian themed clothing or they can 
dress up as a character from any book. 

 

     
 
 
School & Community Planning 
School Bus Survey 
Thank you to those who have completed the bus 
survey. Please complete one if you haven’t 
already, it is important that we have all of the 
information so that we can make the best decisions 
for all students and families in our school. 

Open Classrooms 
One of the items discussed in our school and 
community planning meetings was giving parents 
more opportunity to see what goes on in our 
school and classrooms. In response to this we have 
decided to have open classrooms once a term. 
Lessons will run as normal and parents will be 
welcome to come in and observe what goes on day 
to day. 

This term our open classroom day will be 
Wednesday 31st August 

Parents, friends and family are welcome to come in 
anytime throughout the day and if they like, join 
the students for recess or lunch. 
 
Spring Terrace School Open Day 
To give new families in the area the opportunity to 
look around our school and see what we are about, 
we will be holding our first Spring Terrace Open 
Day on Tuesday 13th September from 1:30 to 5pm. 
We will have a range of activities mostly aimed at 
preschool aged children including; 

 Face painting 
 Story time 
 Gardening 
 Petting zoo 
 Play dough 
 Bubbles 
 Afternoon tea 

It would be great if we had some volunteers to be 
involved in the day by helping to run an activity 
and by talking to prospective parents about what a 
great school we have. Donated cake or slice would 
be appreciated. Another way that you could assist 
would be by dropping off flyers and letting people 
know about the day. 
Please see Mr Scott or Mrs Barrett if you would like 
to help out with this event. 
 

What’s on!! 
Term 3 2016 
• Sport: this Friday 19 Aug at School  
• Assembly and Book Parade: Next Mon 

22 Aug at 2.30pm. 
• Spring into School: Next Tues 23 Aug 
 

 
 

       
 

                Canteen: Hayley Lavers this Friday 19th  August        
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 16th August 2016 Term 3 Week 5 
Technology room update 
As you know we are currently moving and updating 
our technology room. Improvements so far have 
been painting, new computers and an interactive 
screen has been ordered. The power will be 
upgraded and bench tops installed soon. 
 
 

School Sport 
 

We will have sport at school for the next 
three Fridays. 

 
Please note: there is NO MORE GYMNASTICS. 
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Orange Regional Conservatorium 
• Sing with the ‘SYDNEY PHILHARMONIA 

CHOIRS’ 
ORC will be running 3 choir workshops prior to the  
Sydney Philharmonia Choirs concert on Saturday 
10th September 5pm. Attending these workshops 
enables you to perform in their concert. 
Workshop Dates: 
Sun 4 Sept 2-4pm, Tues 6 Sept 7.30-9.45pm and 
Sat 10 Sept 10.30 – 3.30pm. To attend any of these 
workshops please contact the ORC Admin to 
register. Cost $10.  Contact 6361 7974 or 
admin@orangecon.org.au 
Concert tickets available through 
sydneyphilharmonia.com.au  
 

• ORC Scholarships open Mon 12th 
September: please collect your application 
form the ORC Admin or download from our 
website. 

 
• FREE Community concert featuring 

‘Pastance Celtic Connections’ Sat 17, 2016 
4-5pm at ORC 

 
• There is also a workshop Sat 17th at 

10.00am for ukuleles and recorder, please 
bring your own instrument. 

 
• Encore & Come Together Choir Concert Sat 

17 Aug at 6.00pm contact ORC – tickets 
$15.00 each. 
 

Contact ORC or see our school noticeboard form more information 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CITY OF ORANGE TOUCH ASSOCIATION 
SUMMER TOUCH COMPETITION 
Mini’s (Under 6’s- Under 8s)-play Wed arvo 
early Oct to mid Dec 
Juniors (Under 9’s-Under 14’s)- Play Wed 
arvo –early Oct to early March 
Team player & registrations are now open 
on line go to www.orangetouch.com.au 
Contact us if you are a player without a 
team and for more information, please 
contact us: orangejuniortouch@yahoo.com.au or 
see the school notice board. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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